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December 26, 2018 by normandy.roden 2

December campus close will be Friday, January 4, 2019.

This provides departments with an extra processing day to accommodate varying campus
holiday schedules.

Month-end reports will be available on Tuesday, January 8, after System close.
Questions? Contact the appropriate campus controller's office.
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